
to 

Sherwood Charter School’s 

Middle School Tour & House Sorting Ceremony 

Thursday, May 30th at 10:15 am 

*Check in at the school office when you arrive.  

YOU ARE  

INVITED 

Parents & Guardians of incoming SCS middle school students are invited to join a brief 

middle school tour led by Principal Raboli. Following the tour, you will get to observe the 

House Sorting Ceremony where your student will be sorted into their Middle School House 

and participate in their first House Competition. 

     


